
Celebrate  

IB in WT 

Wednesday, August 13, 2014 

6:00-7:00 PM Reception (light refreshments)  

7:00  School Board Meeting Recognition 

H. Dean Evans Community & Education Center 

8550  Woodfield Crossing Blvd. 46240 

 

Please join us  at a reception to celebrate our recent 
International Baccalaureate World School authorization of our 

secondary schools, making us the first school district in 

Indiana to be fully IB authorized!  

 Open to the  entire Washington Township Community 


